
EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP 
FUTURIST COMMITTEE 

MAY 16, 2019 
FINAL 

 
Present 
The following members attended the May 16, 2019 Futurist Committee Meeting; Chairman, Tom 
Kilburn, and Vice Chairman Rod Vaughn.  Brad Giresi was absent. 
 
Approval of April 18, 2019 Minutes 
Tom Kilburn presented the motion that the April 18, 2019, minutes be approved; Rod Vaughn seconded 
the motion and the minutes were approved. 
 
Long Range Planning Meeting 
Mr. Kilburn said that he plans to attend the Long Range Planning Meeting which is scheduled for May 
29, 2019.  Items that will be discussed will be the Trail and the grants and money allocations.  There will 
be two main connections to the trail.  Lights will be installed 2020.  There was a discussion that any 
developer doing work on any of the properties on Paoli Pike might contribute to the streetscape project. 
Mr. Kilburn and Mr. Vaughn discussed meeting people who have existing restaurants in the area to look 
at the shopping center and area along Paoli Pike to put in a new restaurant.   
 
Candidates for Supervisor 
Mr. John Hertzog and Mrs. Michelle Truitt are running on the Republican Party ticket.  Mr.  Brian Sweet 
and Mr. Tom McDonald are running on the Democratic Party ticket.  Ms. Janet Emanuel who is already 
an East Goshen Township Supervisor is also running.  Primary Election Day is May 21, 2019. A letter will 
be sent out inviting them to the Futurist Committee Meeting. 
 
Futurist Committee Meeting Dates 
The Futurist Committee will be meeting on June 13, 2019 at 7:00 pm. They will meet on July 20, 2019 at 
7:00 p.m. for their July meeting. 
 
Paoli Pike Zoning Recommendation 
The Planning Commission will be recommending amendments to the Zoning Ordinance for TND overlay 
for Paoli Pike between Boot Road and Route 352 which would include a Town Center. The Planning 
Commission will submit this recommendation to the Supervisors Meeting in June.  This area would 
include a street scape of trees, lights and crosswalks. The town center would include small shops and 
restaurants. 
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ABC Follow-up Letter 
A letter will be sent to the ABC representatives for a follow-up on the trail and town center.  
 
Meeting Adjournment 
Tom Kilburn and Rod Vaughn adjourned the meeting at 8:03 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Joanne Morgan 
Receptionist/Secretary 
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